LIFESPAN Representative Memo April 2015
Hi Folks,

Spring must be on the way—I hear birds about 20 minutes before my alarm goes off.  Wish I could get them to wait those 20 minutes before singing!

Ads, ads, ads.  Ads are still on my mind and at the top of important things to do.  There is still time to try and solicit one ad for the resource book.   We really need your help on this.  Asking for this is always a bother but gee, the worst thing that can happen is that the person you ask says “no”.  

Lots of things coming up but first a big thank you to all who hosted baby showers.  Pro-life people are so generous and all those onesies, diapers, dresses, play suits and pjs will look so cute on the beautiful babies who receive them.

THE RETURN DATE FOR THE REPRESENTATIVE SURVEY WAS MARCH 15TH.  IF YOU HAVE NOT RETURNED YOUR SURVEY COULD YOU PLEASE DO IT AS SOON AS YOU CAN?  LETS MAKE THE NEXT DEADLINE MARCH 23RD.  THANKS.

The Celebrate Life Dinner is May 5th at San Marino in Troy.  As you all know this is our 45th Anniversary and instead of a speaker we are going to show you what all we have done in those 45 years and what we are planning for the future.  Please join us.  Maybe others at your faith communities would like to come too.  Flyers and invitations will be in the mail soon.

We always have a silent auction and a tin can raffle along with the dinner and this year is no exception.  If you have something that you think would make a good auction item, please call Eileen at the Wayne West office, 

734-422-6230.
Our Mother’s Day carnation project is scheduled for pick up on May 9th. (Mother’s Day is May 10th) If you have not placed your order yet, I am attaching another order form to this memo.  If you have never participated in the project and would like to honor the moms in your faith community with a beautiful carnation, give us a call 248-816-1546 and we can talk about it.

This summer will be really exciting as we put the finishing touches on the Pro-life Teen Jeopardy program on August 8th at Madonna University.  There is a flyer attached to this memo—please share it around at your church, be sure you youth minister sees it and post it where others can see it.  We have held this event before and it is really GREAT fun.  

Love Life!

Diane and Lynn

